
Letter from the Editor   

Dear Reader: 

The Georgetown Journal of Law & Public Policy presents the final issue of 

Volume 22. This Special Issue features the Journal’s annual symposium with the 

Georgetown Institute for the Study of Markets & Ethics. This year’s symposium 

explores the Ethics of University Governance. The issue also includes a comment 

from Paul J. Larkin and three student notes. 

Once again, I would like to sincerely thank the Editorial Board and Staff 

Editors of the Georgetown Journal of Law & Public Policy for their hard work. I 

would also like to thank the Georgetown Institute for the Study of Markets & 

Ethics for their partnership. And, on behalf of everyone who has worked on 

Volume 22’s Special Issue of the Georgetown Journal of Law & Public Policy, I 

would like to thank our readers. Serving as the Journal’s Editor-in-Chief has been 

an honor, but my role has been small compared to those of the Journal’s Editorial 

Board, Staff Editors, partners, and readers. In addition to thanking everyone on 

behalf of the Journal, I would like to express my appreciation personally.                                                                                                                             

Sincerely,                                                                                                           

Jerry Blake Blevins                                                                                             

Editor-in-Chief, Volume 22                                                               
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